
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Ann Sherrard [mailto:sherrard@lanl.gov] 
Sent: Wednesday, October 12, 2005 3:24 PM 
To: Withers, Elizabeth 
Subject: updates to regulatory issues for HE Processing Facility 
 
 
Elizabeth 
 
Here is the new regulatory information for the HE Processing Facility that  
you requested to be submitted to you by today. 
 
The TA-16-401 and -406 Sand Filters were clean closed under RCRA in 2005  
(letter from NMED dated September 6, 2005).  The two sand filters will  
still be used as NPDES-permitted filters for the High Explosives Wastewater  
Treatment Facility. 
 
A new NMED Air Quality Permit No. 2195-J was issued to LANL on March 29,  
2005 for treatment of non-detonable HE-contaminated scrap metal at  
tA-16-388 and for tests involving wood and fuel burning at TA-11. 
 
Thanks for the opportunity to comment 
Ann 
 


